
 
 

Bringing 
reading 

books in each 
day 

Remembering 
P.E. kit on 
Thursdays 

You can 
help me 

by: 

Reading 

• In Reading, the 
book we will 
use in class this 
half term is:The 
tiger who came 
to tea by Judith 
Kerr. The 
children will 
also be reading 
books to help 
with decoding 
and their 
phonic 
knowledge.   

Writing 
• In Writing we will be 

concentrating on: 
writing sentences by 
saying outloud what 
we are writing about, 
sequencing sentences 
to form short 
narratives and re-
reading what we have 
written to check that it 
makes sense.  
 

Maths 
• In Maths we will be 

concentrating on: 
making number 
patterns, word 
problems, 
multplication and 
division.  
 

Topic 
• Our topic is:The Mad 

Hatters Tea Party. We 
will be working with 
maps from Alice in 
wonderland and using 
co-ordinates to move 
around the maps. We 
will also research other 
women in history who 
have also been on 
adventures like Alice.  

• In science we will be 
learning about the 
safety of  different 
liquids.  Also, looking at 
the season of Spring.  
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Special 
days 
are: 

Thursdays 

P.E. 

Miss Coomber 
will teach on a 

Wednesday 
afternoon.  

Mrs Pound will 
teach on a Thursday 

afternoon 

Learning Logs - 
These will be 
collected in 

fortnightly. Your 
children can choose 

a piece of home 
learning to complete 
from a menu in their 

Learning Log.  

Reading book - 
should be read at 

least three times a 
week and returned 

to school daily. 

Home 
Learning 

Take a look at the new whole 
school blog - on the school 

website. Also follow us on twitter! 
@FieldheadcarPS  

I can not believe we are 
half way through the 

year! Time flies when you 
are having fun. If you 

have any questions, we 
are at the door at 3.15pm 

every day.  

 


